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Contract Award - Fire Damaged
Street Lights Replacement in Coftey
Park

City Council Meeting Danny Chen, Assistant Engineer, [ 1 J
December 10, 2019 Transportation and Public Works



BACKGROUND

* This project will replace 229 street lights
damaged during the Tubbs in the Coffey
Park area. The scope of work includes
installing about 2.5 miles of electrical
conduit mostly in the street. About 120
locations will be upgraded with new
foundations and pull boxes to meet
current city standards.




ANALYSIS

 The project was advertised on October 3,
2019, and bids were received on November
7, 2019. A total of two (2) bids were
received, ranging from $1,791,512.80 to
$1,988,830.00.

* The low bid was 10.48% over the Engineer’s
estimate.

e Construction is anticipated to begin
approximately January 2020. The length of
the contract is 80 working days.




RECOMMENDATION

* It is recommended by the Transportation and
Public Works Department that the Council, by
motion, award Contract No. C02233, Fire
Damaged Street Lights Replacement in Coffey
Park, in the amount of $1,791,512.80 to the
lowest responsible bidder, St. Francis Electric of
San Leandro, California, approve a 15% contract
contingency, and authorize a total contract
amount of $2,060,239.72.

* Questions?
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